
Al-Sheikh  met  with  the  US
Special  Representative  for
Palestinian Affairs
Today,  I  met  with  the  US  Special  Representative  for
Palestinian Affairs, Mr. Hady Amr, in my office in Ramallah.
Where  we  discussed  Palestinian-US  bilateral  relations,  and
political developments in the region, especially after the
outcome of the recent elections and the formation of the new
Israeli  government.  I  stressed  the  need  for  a  political
horizon that preserves the two-state solution in accordance
with  international  legitimacy,  and  for  the  Government  of
Israel  to  stop  all  of  its  unilateral  measures  and  daily
attacks which destroy the efforts toward a two-state solution
and destroy security and stability.

Also  present  on  the  Palestinian  side  was  the  diplomatic
advisor to the President, Dr. Majdi Al-Khalidi.
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